Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 4:26 PM

To: 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'

Cc: '‘Bryan Campbell’

Subject: RO0000386, Mobil #04-334/Jiffy Lube #606

Dear Ms. Sedlachek,

On October 4, 2010, | sent a directive letter requesting monitoring well destruction and landowner notification for this
site in order for us to close the case. We received the landowner notification on October 6, 2010 but have not yet
received the well destruction report which was due December 5, 2010. | also do not see an extension request in the file
for the report. Please let me know the scheduled date for the well destruction.

Thank you,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




